
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 7th February 2017 

World Thinking Day/Founders’ Day Reception – Year 6 

On Wednesday 22nd February all members of Girl Guiding and Scouting around the world will 

celebrate World Thinking Day, also known as Founders’ Day.  All members will celebrate their 

role with these organisations and think about other members around the world.  

In order to celebrate this special day, pupils will be invited to wear their uniforms to school on 

Friday 17th February.  If your son or daughter are involved in Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, 

Beavers, Cubs, Scouts or Girl Scouts, they can wear their uniforms to school on this day. 

There will also be a special assembly taking place, where other pupils can learn about what 

is involved in being a member of Guides and Scouts. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss G. Michaelides     

Year 2 Teacher 


